
Dear committee members, 

 

Please vote NO on SB’s 897 797-896. 

 

I simply do not understand why we need any of these bills.  Enforce the ones already on the 

books, and leave Oregon citizens alone with more un-needed laws, and constraints. 

 

Respectfully yours, 

 

Lucien Gunderman  

 


